
                                         
 

  

Salem Eagle Beak 
May 2017 

“People Helping People” 

A Message from the Worthy President 

Elections will be held at the May 2
nd

 Aerie meeting for any position where more than one nominee exists for a 

particular office.  It is the responsibility of each and every Aerie member to elect officers that you feel can do the 

best job for the upcoming year. Please be here to vote for those individuals who you feel fit that description. 

The target date for Installation of Officers is June 4
th

. 

Congratulations to all those who received service pins at the ceremony held last month. I want to thank the Aerie 

Secretary Ann Madsen for standing in for me in my absence. 

I want to thank all those who donated things to be raffled, helped sell tickets both on items and 50/50’s or 

volunteered in some other way while raising money for the Heart Fund. I want give special recognition and thanks to 

Delilah Ginther of the Auxiliary for her effort in raising money once again this year by personally going to businesses 

seeking raffle gifts and sending letters asking for donations. Although both the Aerie and Auxiliary do a part to raise 

money for this project through buying tickets on raffles, 50/50’s etc.,  it is the spear heading of Delilah that makes its 

success all possible. Together a total of $2500 was raised and presented from Salem Eagles 2081 to a representative 

of the Salem Cardiac Unit and they were very appreciative of this donation. 

Continue to support the remaining Funds that keep our Non Profit status as well as the Funds such as our Roof Fund 

which provide additional assistance to try and help us keep up with some necessary maintenance to our building. 

We are trying to find a solution to combat the deterioration and to keep ahead of Mother Nature but as of yet it 

appears she is winning. 

On May 30 there will be a joint officers meeting which is open to all members. This will be the last joint officer 

meeting of my term as Aerie President. Prior to the meeting which begins at 7:00 we have a potluck starting 

approximately 5:30. I would encourage members who would like to join us for the potluck to come and participate. 

It’s a great way to get acquainted with some people you may not know and try a lot of different recipes from some 

great cooks. Then if you are interested in observing a joint officers meeting, how they are conducted and about 

items being discussed you are welcome to come into the meeting. 

  

A thought to leave you with: 

If you’re scared half to death twice, are you still alive? 

                

Fraternally, WP Ron Weathers 
 

Trustee Corner 

Building update. There have been a number of questions about the building being sold. There has been an 
offer and a counter offer on the sale of the building. We are still in the process of negotiating and the 
building has not been sold yet. If you have any questions you are always welcome to come to the Trustee 
meeting on Tuesdays at 6:00 p.m.  



  A Message from the Madam President 
Welcome Spring! 
This is Mother’s Day month. On Mother’s Day we offer our Auxiliary members breakfast. Served to us by the Aerie. 
Hope to see the Auxiliary there. 
Along with our weekly meetings at 7 p.m. on Tuesday evenings we have several functions throughout the month: 
May 8, 2017, is the Auxiliary Dinner. For $10 you will get Chicken and rice, vegetable, salad and home baked 
desserts.  We start serving at 5:30 p.m. 
May 11, 2017, is the visitation to the President’s Charity, the Central Oregon Veteran’s Ranch. Any questions please 
contact Carol Stanley. 
May 11, 2017, is also the Auxiliary no-host lunch at the club at 11:30.   
There are many other functions through-out the month. Check the calendar in the lobby of the club. 
May is my last month serving as president of the Auxiliary. I have made many new friends and have suffered 

personal loss. But I have enjoyed my time with the Eagles. This is a supportive group and I am proud to be a part of 

it. 

Cheryl Mushaney, Auxiliary President 

 

P.F.O Donations 

Each year (June 1, 2016 – May 31, 2017) we turn in volunteered hours, miles driven and money or the items 

donated to be calculated by the P.F.O Board and presented to the Legislature. Below are some “Volunteer 

Guidelines”. If you are unsure if your time and donations count, write it down and we’ll sort it out for you. P.F.O 

forms are on the glass case by the entry doors. Just make sure to turn in your time each month to: 

Willamette Eagles 2081 

2771 Pence Loop SE 

Salem, Oregon 97302 

foesec2081@gmail.com 

 

Here what helps for P.F.O 

Lodge Functions  

Bartenders – dining Room Help – cook servers – dishwashers – bus tables – janitorial - building  maintenance – 

Secretary Assistants – help with events - money, material and time donated to the lodge for repairs, putting up 

decorations - 

Anything that serves the lodges from having to pay someone or purchase an item. 

 

Individual Functions 

Donation to second hand stores – food banks – money to charities – Blood donation  

Helping at a School – the elderly, disabled – needy individuals – driving someone to the doctor – someone that is 

sick – shopping for someone – house cleaning for someone – repairing someone home – sitting with elderly as a 

caregiver – Babysitting for someone – helping at the church 

Our Lodge can only survive with the continued help of our exceptional volunteers. There are many jobs available 

that need you! 

 

EAGLES ARE “PEOPLE HELPING PEOPLE”  

 

Please turn in your June 1, 2016 – May 31, 2017 

 



 

 

  

PFO Reminder 

Please fill out your PFO and return them to the lodge. 
Forms and instructions are on the glass case in the entry way 

Please send in June 1, 2016 – May 31, 2017 
Remember we are Fraternal Order of Eagles 

“People Helping People” 

May Entertainment 

May 3 – Wed – 8 pm – 11:00 pm – Jefferson Park  
May 4 – Thurs – 6 pm – 10 pm – Karaoke – Bill Stuhr 
May 5 – Fri – 7:00 pm – 10:30 pm – Charles and the Angels  
May 6 – Sat – 6:30 pm – 9:30 pm – Jeff Blythe 
May 7 – Sun – 5 pm – 9 pm – Karaoke – Bill Stuhr 
May 10 – Wed – 8 pm – 11:00 pm – Super Natural  
May 11 – Thurs – 6 pm - 10 pm – Karaoke – Bill Stuhr  
May 12 – Fri – 8 pm – 11:00 pm – Jefferson Park  
May 14 – Sun – 6:30 pm – 9:30 pm – Jeff Blythe 
May 17 – Wed - 8 pm – 11:00 pm – Strait Shooters  
May 18 – Thurs – 6 pm - 10 pm – Karaoke – Bill Stuhr  
May 19 – Fri – 7:30 pm – 10:30 pm – Grand Jazz and Swing Band 
May 21 – Sun – 5 pm – 9 pm – Karaoke – Bill Stuhr 
May 24 – Wed – 8 pm – 11:00 pm – Nashville Express 
May 25 – Thurs – 6:00 pm – 10:00 pm – Karaoke – Bill Stuhr  
May 27 – Sat – 6:30 pm – 9:30 pm – Jeff Blythe  
May 28 – Sun – 6:30 pm – 9:30 pm – Jeff Blythe  
May 31 – Wed – 8 pm – 11:00 pm - ?????? 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 6 – Sat – 10 am – Eagle Rider’s Ride – Contact Brent Collee for questions 
May 7 – Sun – 5 pm – 7 pm – Taco night 
May 8 – Mon – 5 pm – Auxiliary dinner 
May 12 – Fri – kitchen closed for McNary AFJROTC Awards Banquet 
May 14 – Sun – 9 am – 1 pm – Mother’s day buffet 
May 18 – Thurs – 6:30 pm – Eagle Rider’s meeting 
May 21 – Sun – 2 pm – Aerie Memorial Service 
May 21 – Sun – 5 pm – 7 pm – Taco night 
May 29 – Mon – Lodge closed 
May 30 – Tue – 6 pm – 8 pm – Joint officer potluck and meeting 

Summertime is Rocking 
Dinner Show 
June 3, 2017 
Dinner at 5pm Show at 7pm 
Many of your favorite Entertainers will be here 
Beach Boys, Jan & Dean, Peggy Lee, Donna Summers 
Many of your favorite Summer Rocking Songs 
Ticket for this great Dinner Show $10.00 
You may reserve your favorite table for $10.00 
Tickets go on sale May 1st  
Please join us for a great show & a fun night 
Charles & the Angels will here for your dancing pleasure 
 



 

101st Oregon State Convention 
June 21 – 25, 2017 
Albany Aerie & Auxiliary 2255 
Come and have fun “Where Eagles Dare!” 
There is a $12.00 registration fee for everyone who is attending the convention. 
Please sign up through the Aerie or Auxiliary Secretary’s  
You can pay at the door.  
 

Welcome new members, re-enrollees and Transfers for March - April 2017  

Rebecca Almeida   Charles Cage  Neal Lindholm 
Michael Nonnenmacher  Fred Prudy  Mike Williams 
Karleen Saddler 

Aerie Officers 2016-2017 
Worthy President: Ron Weathers 
Junior Past President: Vacant 
Vice President: Denise Bierman 
Chaplain: Jack LaBox 
Conductor: Josh Morgan 
Secretary: Ann Madsen 
Phone: 503-362-3212 
Treasurer: Vacant 
Inside Guard: Lyle Braff 
Trustees: 
Al Unwin 
Harry Ditton 
Janice Collee 
Brent Collee 
Jim Magar 
Jim Morgan 
Aerie Mother: Peggy Rummell 
Aerie Father: Scott Baker 
Aerie Grandmother: Erika Sanperi 
Aerie Grandfather: John Riches 
Auditor: Burna McStacy 
Worthy President’s Charity: Operation Homefront 

Auxillary Officers 2016-2017 
Madam President: Cheryl Mushaney 
Junior Past President: Kay Staab 
Vice President: Peggy Rummell 
Chaplain: Cecily Martinez 
Conductor: Mary Chance 
Secretary: Joyce Frye 
Phone: 503-931-3774 
Treasurer: Lorna Galinnis 
Inside Guard: Audrey Fennimore 
Outside Guard: Delilah Ginther 
Trustees: 
Carol Moreno 
Cathy Barnes 
Rebecca Torrez 
Auxiliary Father: Ron Weathers 
Auxiliary Mother: Linda Beerbower 
Other Mother: Fran Green 
Auxiliary Grandmothers: Lorna Jensen and Carol Stanley 
Auditor: Fran Green 
Madam President’s Charity: Central Oregon Veteran’s 
Ranch (COVR 
 


